
 

 

Dear Open Road Community Church, 

 

Thank you so much for your generosity to us and to our neighbours in Walkervale, Bundaberg! 

 

Your gift of $500 will be a great help towards our free Christmas Day community lunch in the park! 

 

We’re so thankful for your partnership in the gospel, as we seek to bless our community – feeding many 

who are homeless and hungry, welcoming neighbours who aren’t with family, and joining-in with our 

local community in celebration of the good news of our Saviour coming into the world! 

 

We pray that God will continue His work through you all in the Sunny Coast. 

 

“Every time I think of you, I give thanks to my God. Whenever I pray, I make my requests for all of you with 

joy, for you have been my partners in spreading the Good News about Christ” 

- Phil 1:4-5 

 

Blessings. 

 

 

 

Chris Poulsen 

Pastor, Walkervale Church 


